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THE Friends of Victoria
Park group in Stretford
invited the young children
from the community and
their parents to an Easter
egg hunt in the under 5s’
playground in the park on
Sunday. .

The special event was
held to thank the children
of Victoria Park and St
Ann’s infant schools who |
have worked hard to
improve the condition of
the park by planting bulbs,
bushes and plants.

Pictured on the day after
the egg-citing hunt s
James aged. two (right).




